
 

 

 

 

December 8
th

, 2011 

 

 

Pursuant to adjournment comes now the Starke County Board of Commissioners and meet in a special informational session at 11:00AM 

in the meeting room, of the Starke County Annex Building, Knox, Indiana, with two members present and the following proceedings were 

held to wit:  

 

 

RE:  GIS/WTH SYSTEMS 

 

Present at the meeting:   

County Commissioners Dan Bridegroom & Kathy Norem; 

IT Director Joe Short;  

EMA Director Ted Bombagetti;  

Sheriff Oscar Cowen;  

EMS Director Paul Mathewson, 

 911 Dispatcher, Dawn Bau. 

 

 

A representative from the WTH Technology Company gave a presentation on the different components of the WTH technology, which 

included Think GIS Crime Mapper, WTH Event Manager, and the AVL and GPS Tracking.   

 

Brochures describing the different components of the technology are on file in the County Auditor’s Office. 

 

The Sheriff inquired as to who updates the 911 addresses in the county.   

 

Commissioner Norem requested WTH provide written proposals to be presented to the county, which would list the expense and the 

discount to the county.  
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_________________________________           ______________________________        

Dan Bridegroom, President                  Kathy Norem, Vice President  

 

 

_____ABSENT________________   ____________________________ 

Jennifer Davis, Member    Katherine Chaffins, Auditor and  

Secretary to the Commissioners 


